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February 8, 2018

Mr. Jose Polanco

Project Manager
Department of Public Utilities
City of Hollywood

1621 N 14th Ave

Hollywood, FL 33019

RE: Project#16-7081 Gravity Sewer System Condition Assessment and Renewal and
Replacement (Inflow / Infiltration - I/l) Excavated point Repairs, Contract Extension

Dear \ir. Polanco,

On behalf of EnviroWaste Services Group, Inc. (ESG), we are pleased to present this request and proposal
for an extension of the above referenced contract to the City of Hollywood.

Pursuant to our recent discussions and the terms of our existing contract, we would like to confirm our
willingness and intent to offer a renewal of the contract with the same pricing, terms and conditions as
currently stipulated. The current agreement offers very favorable pricing and represents a significant value.

As you know, we have had a strong working relationship with the City of Hollywood since 2008, providing
a range of services including timely response to emergency service requests and partnering with the City
in evaluating systems issues and potential point repairs. We understand the City continues to have needs
in maintaining its sanitary sewer basins, and we stand ready to assist you in this regard.

As always, we appreciate the opportunity to present this request and look forward to continuing our
partnership with the City of Hollywood. If you have any questions or need anything further regarding this
matter, please do not hesitate to contact Eddy Barba or myself. | can be reached directly via my cell phone
at 305-527-2101.

Sincerely,
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Paul Quentel \~
Chief Executive Officer

Envirowaste Services Group, Inc.

Cc: Cléce Aurélus DPU
Jitenda Patel, DPU
Mike Garcia, ESG

18001 Old Cutler Road, Suite 554, Miami, FL 33157
305-637-9665 - www.envirowastesg.com



